
Join us to Discuss Safe Streets for All! 

Monday, August 19th 

 10:45AM-11:45 AM 

 

We invite you to a special group discussion about the 

Rhode Island Safe Streets for All Study. Members of 

the project team will be at the Senior Center to 

introduce this important initiative and hear your 

thoughts on making East Providence’s streets safer for 

everyone.  

Your input is crucial in developing a Safety Action Plan 

for the City that addresses the needs of all East 

Providence residents, especially our seniors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Project Background: RIPTA secured funding through the Federal 

Highway Administration (FHWA) Safe Streets and Roads for All 

(SS4A) program to manage a statewide safety process that will result 

in 32 community safety action plans. The City of East Providence is a 

participating community. A Safety Action Plan will be developed for 

East Providence through this work.  

 Register to attend below! 


